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JACKSONVILLE POLICE AND FIRE PENSION FUND ANNOUNCES
RETIREMENT OF ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBER DAVID McCALL AND

ELECTION OF ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBER MICHAEL LYNCH

JACKSONVILLE, Fla., Jan. 30, 2017 – Jacksonville Police and Fire Pension Fund
(PFPF) announced today that PFPF Advisory Committee member Lt. David McCall has
retired as of December 2016, concluding a distinguished 10 year tenure on the
committee. Fire Lieutenant Michael E. Lynch has been elected to replace Lt. McCall.

Fire Rescue Lieutenant David McCall became a member of the PFPF Advisory
Committee in 2006. Lt. McCall received his minimum standards, EMT, and Associate’s
Degree in Fire Science from FCCJ, along with a Fire Officer One certificate from
Florida State Fire College. He joined the Jacksonville Fire and Rescue Department in
1996, and was promoted to Firefighter Engineer in 2004.

Fire Lieutenant Michael E. Lynch was elected to replace Lt. McCall on the PFPF
Advisory Committee. The election qualification period was between December 21,
2016 and December 28, 2016. Since only one qualified candidate applied, no formal
election was held. PFPF Advisory Committee member Lt. Lynch began his term in
January 2017, and will complete the remainder of the existing term which runs through
October 1, 2017.

Lt. Lynch has an Associate's Degree in Fire Science, and is currently working on a
Bachelor's Degree. He has been with the Jacksonville Fire and Rescue Department
since 2005. In addition to his role on the PFPF Advisory Committee, he also serves as
the Southern District Representative on the Executive Board of Local 122.
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About The Jacksonville Police and Fire Pension Fund
The Jacksonville Police and Fire Pension Fund (the 'Fund') is a single-employer
contributing defined benefit pension plan covering all full-time police officers and
firefighters of the Consolidated City of Jacksonville. The Fund was created in 1937 and
is structured as an independent agency of the City of Jacksonville. The Fund controls
$1.6 billion in assets and is administered solely by a five member Board of Trustees.

To learn more about the Jacksonville Police and Fire Pension Fund, visit
http://www.coj.net/departments/police---fire-pension-fund.aspx.
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